
BEXHILL WAR HOSPITAL SUPPLY DEPOT 

______________0_____________ 

The above depot at 8, Bolebrook Road, will be closed on Friday, August 3rd, at 11.00 o’clock 
(after that morning’s work), and will re-open Monday, Sept 3rd at 10 am. Since October, 
1916, to July 17th of this year, 24,966 articles, including surgical bandages, dressings, 
hospital garments, pillows, linen, splints, arm and leg rings, etc., have been made at this 
depot, and its sub-branch at Little Common (which is working so successfully), and 
despatched to local and other hospitals at home and abroad. 

The expenditure on material alone since October 9th, 1916, amounts to £337 7s 11d. In 
addition to this sum there is the expenditure on upkeep, cleaning, hire of chairs and tables, 
printing, stationary, postage, freight, fuel, water rates, etc. So, in spite of the £200 
generously contributed by Bexhill, Little Common, Cooden, and Sidley residents in February 
last, funds are again urgently needed if this work is to be carried on. The Committee would 
be most grateful if more people, who are unable to come and work, could see their way to 
giving a small weekly subscription, such as the 1s. given by all the workers at the depot, and 
by Mr. Cadwell and others, who are interested in the work done at the depot. 

Hospital supply depot report. Bexhill Chronicle 21st July 1917 DSCF3305 


